
Issuance of 2024 Term 1 Pupil's Progress Report

Posted on 26 Mar 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Term 1 Pupil's Progress Report will be distributed to students this Thursday, 28 March 2024. 

Please review the progress report with your child/ward and together, make plans to con�nue suppor�ng 
his/her growth and development. 

Please sign your child/ward's report and return the report book to the school through your child/ward by 
Monday, 8 April 2024. 

Thank you. 

Regards 

Mrs Jackie Chan 

Year Head 


